From: Gillerlain, Todd C. <Todd.Gillerlain@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2015 9:27 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Travel 
 

Hello Steve, I have returned from California.  Our trip was a success and all came home safe. 

 

The expenses for the trip: Airfare, baggage, hotels and meals. 

 

All expenses are being submitted to IRS on my monthly slot agreement for reimbursement and I am also submitting a travel expense statement to the City of Chicago Department of Finance.  

 

If there are any further questions feel free to contact me. 

 

 

